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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1390, as introduced, requires a report of an investigation into a complaint against any child 

care facility to remain available in a manner accessible to the public, regardless of whether the 

facility owner or operator's license is active or inactive.  

 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1390 requires the Department of Human Services (DHS) to keep investigation reports 

publicly accessible, regardless of  whether the facility owner's or operator's license is active. The 

provisions of the measure are not anticipated to have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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